CITY OF BELL GARDENS
PLANNING COMMISSION

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the Wednesday, October 18, 2017
6:00 p.m. Planning Commission meeting
has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting will be held on
Wednesday, November 15, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.

Posted by: %K/ /%W(LI&W%

Community Development Department

%‘55pm_

Time:




